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CROS.16/08
CORPORATE COMPLAINTS AND CUSTOMER FEEDBACK POLICY

The Policy and Performance Manager (Mrs Musgrave) submitted report PPP.06/08 presenting a Corporate Complaints and Feedback Policy that would complement existing procedures and other Complaints Policies.  The Policy had been developed based on good practice from other Local Authorities and Guidance Notes from the Local Government Ombudsman.

It was proposed that the implementation of the Policy would be phased in over a number of months to ensure that the staff who would be carrying out the procedures within the Policy were adequately trained and that the procedures themselves were adequate and appropriate.

Members’ attention was particularly drawn to the Process Map at Appendix B to the report.

The Executive had on 17 December 2007 (EX.336/07) referred the draft Policy to this Committee for consultation.

RESOLVED – That the Committee welcomed the definition of a Corporate Complaint and that the Customer Services Section was to be the main provider of the services detailed in the Corporate Complaints and Feedback Policy. 







